
Week Commencing 16th September 2024 
 
Going Home Arrangements forms were sent home last week, if you haven't already, please 
return them asap. 
 
Clubs: Clubs start today (with the exception of choir) If your child would still like to attend, 
please contact the office. Charges have been added to Schoolmoney. Places are considered 
confirmed once they have been paid for. 
***Children in Year 3 and 4 are invited to join Computing Club on a Monday if they would 
like to, please contact the office*** 
 
Forest School: Class One and Two will be attending Forest School this week.  
 
Asda Cashpot for schools: Did you know you can raise money for the school just by doing 
your weekly shop at Asda? All the info is attached and as a bonus it earns you money towards 
your shopping too! 
 
SSFA Colour Run: The Colour run is taking place on Saturday, please speak to a member of 
the SSFA if you wish to take part. 
 
Stapleford Primary School Lottery: Thank you for continuing to buy tickets. Spread the word - 
anyone can play - Tickets cost £1 and 40p from every ticket sale comes directly to the school. 
Click on the link to buy tickets https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stapleford-
church-of-england-va-primary-school 
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